
 

 

Source: ITU-T SG 17 OID project leader 

Title: Change of contact for the national OID Registration Authority for Canada 

 
We have received the following email informing that, in agreement with the provisions of Rec. 
ITU-T X.660 | ISO/IEC 9834-1, the Standards Council of Canada (SCC) is taking back the 
responsibility of operating the Registration Authority for the OID country arc: 

{joint-iso-itu-t(2) country(16) ca(124)} 
 

Subject: FW: Registration authorities for OIDs in Canada 
Date: Wed, 25 Jul 2012 14:15:52 +0000 
From: Tanya Connolly <tconnolly@scc.ca> 
To: <olivier.dubuisson@orange.com> 
 
Mr. Dubuisson, 
 
I have received the e-mail below from my contact at Public Works 
and Government Services.  As indicated in the e-mail string belo 
the Standards Council of Canada (SCC) will now be operating the OSI 
Registration Authority for Canada.  As you may know, the SCC 
appointed Public Works and Government Services (PWGSC) to undertake 
this activity a number of years ago.  At the request of PWGSC last 
year, the contract with SCC was dissolved March 31, 2012, due to 
shift in priorities and lack of resources to maintain this activity 
at PWGSC.  As a result, the SCC took back the role of Canadian Open 
System Interconnection Registration Authority (COSIRA) effective 
April 1, 2012.  SCC will now be operating the Registration 
Authority for the OID country arc {joint-iso-itu-t(2) country(16) 
ca(124) }. 
 
SCC's contact information is as follows: 
 
Tanya Connolly 
Manager, Information and Research Service 
Canadian Open System Connection Registration Authority (COSIRA) 
Standards Council of Canada 
200-270 Albert Street 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 6N7 
Canada 
Tel: +613 238 3222  
Fax: +613 569 7808 
e-mail: tconnolly@scc.ca 
website: www.scc.ca 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tanya Connolly 

 
This is issued to both ITU-T SG 17 and ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 for their records. 
 

___________ 


